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23 May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Next term, our topic is ‘Road Trip USA!’   

On Monday 3rd June, Year Three and Four will be having their Hook Day where each class will be 

coached by MK Cheerleading Academy to develop their very own routines. The children will be 

learning about the relevance of the stars and stripes on the American flag and will create their 

own miniature versions to use at a rounders match in the afternoon. The day will conclude with 

hotdogs! (vegetarian hotdogs available). If you do not wish your child to have a hotdog, please let 

the office know before 3rd June. 

 

Please can the children come dressed in anything red, white and blue, which is also suitable for 

taking part in sport. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Year Three and Four team 

 

 


